
 
 

 
Chorus Limited 

Level 10, 1 Willis Street 
P O Box 632 

Wellington 
New Zealand 

 

Email: company.secretary@chorus.co.nz 

 

 

 

 

 

 
STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
19 August 2021 

 

Chorus market release on draft RAB decision: Re-issue to correct 
typographical errors 
 

Chorus is re-issuing its market release from this morning, to correct typographical 
errors in the first paragraph – $5,427 billion becomes $5.427 billion, $3,980 billion 
becomes $3.98 billion and $1,446 billon becomes $1.446 billion. 

 
ENDS 
 

For further information: 

Brett Jackson 
Investor Relations Manager 
Phone: +64 4 896 4039 

Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808 
Email: brett.jackson@chorus.co.nz 
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